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Summer 1 
 

It may have felt like a short one but this half 

term has been action packed with learning! 

        

We have loved diving into some of our 

favourite traditional tales and beginning to 

create our own. 

 

We have focused on creating story maps 

which we have then innovated with new 

characters and new parts. The children 

enjoyed sharing their ideas both in class and 

in assembly to the rest of school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children also immersed themselves in 

nursery rhymes and rhyming words this half 

term and they even learnt a French nursery 

rhyme! 

 

Summer 2 
 

Next half term’s topic is Superheroes! 

 

Independent writing 

The children are showing great enthusiasm with 

their writing; regular reminders and prompts are 

being given for children to use their Early 

Learning Goals of writing independently with 

capital letters and full stops. 

 

Handwriting 

As we move towards the end of year, we are 

beginning to praise children for showing cursive 

handwriting. Starting on the line and leading in 

with a whoosh. We appreciate your continued 

support with this.  

 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting, we would love to invite you 

to our sports day on Monday 4th July 11am-

12pm. Please can children come with hats and 

sun cream if it is a warm day.  

 

Well done! 

A fantastic half term had by all. We hope you 

have a lovely break and we look forward to 

seeing you back on Monday 6th June.  
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